
 

 

Camino Pediatric Dentistry 
HIPAA Privacy Notification 

 

 

Camino Pediatric Dentistry is required by law to maintain the privacy of your health 

information and to provide to you and your representative a Notice of its duties and 

privacy practices, as defined in the Privacy Rule of the Administrative Simplification 

provisions of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA). 

 

As a health care provider, Camino Pediatric Dentistry may use your health information 

for purposes of providing you treatment, obtaining payment for your care, and conducting 

health care operations.  

 

In general, Camino Pediatric Dentistry will guard against unnecessary disclosure of your 

health information.  However, Camino Pediatric Dentistry will disclose your health 

information as required by Federal, State or local law, such as to prevent or control 

disease, injury or disability, report disease, report domestic abuse, neglect, to cooperate 

with law enforcement agencies, etc. 

 

A detailed copy of our Notice of Privacy Practices can be found at:  

http://caringpediatricdds.com/forms/pdfs/HIPAA.pdf.  If you prefer, you may also ask for 

a paper copy whenever you are in the office. 

 

 

Legal Guardian (Print Name)_______________________________________________ 

 

 

Legal Guardian Signature_____________________________  Date  _______________ 

 

 

  


